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The Buckingham School is committed to ensure that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain 
equipment, regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise 
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27th June 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you about an update regarding our School Uniform 
Policy. As the weather has cooled down, we will be returning to our normal uniform requirements. 
 
During the recent warmer weeks, we implemented some relaxed guidelines to accommodate the weather 
conditions and ensure the comfort of our students. However, as the temperatures have now decreased, it 
is important for our students to adhere to the standard Uniform Policy, which can be read here:  
https://www.buckinghamschool.org/_site/data/files/letters%20and%20messages/term-1-sep-
2022/FCFA38E110FE752DC87EE3A4B9440C58.pdf 
 
We understand that some students may have outgrown their uniforms or experienced wear and tear over 
time, as we come to the end of the academic year. However, we want to maintain standards at all times, 
so please ensure your child is wearing the correct uniform and, if you need support with this, please do 
not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs E Curtis 
Assistant Headteacher 
ecurtis@buckinghamschool.org  
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